M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. CASEY JAYNES, DIRECTOR MS/HS T&L
MS. JENNY WATSON, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:	AUGUST 26, 2020

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN EDGENUITY AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is the memorandum of agreement between Boone County Schools and Edgenuity to provide course enrollment integration by using Clever data sync instead of manual rostering.  The agreement is for the 2020-2021 school year at a total cost of $1,500.00 to be paid using LSS general funds.  Due to an earlier deadline in order to move forward with rostering our students, this contract was pre-approved for payment by Mr. Turner prior to this September board meeting.
I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



